
 

 

The R&A and the United States Golf Association have recently announced the finalised 
changes to the Rules of Golf which come into effect on January 1st, 2019. 

We have received enquiries from clubs and officials about plans to run information 
sessions, rules nights and the updating of accreditation for current officials.  

At the end of this month, representatives from Golf NSW will be travelling to Melbourne to 
attend a seminar with the R&A on the new Rules of Golf. At this time, we will learn what 
resources are available to assist in communicating the changes to all golfers across NSW & 
the ACT. 

New Rules of Golf books have been ordered and we expect delivery in September 2018 at 
which point we will communicate with clubs about the distribution of the books. 

If you would like to check out some of the videos already available explaining the new 
rules, click on either of the images below: 

 

 

 

www.rules.golf 

 



 

Players and officials are reminded that the current edition of the Rules of Golf (2016) must 
be applied when playing or competing for the remainder of 2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the Rules of Golf, contact: 

Andrew Robb 
Manager – Game Development, Rules & Handicapping 
Ph: 9505 9105 
E-mail: Andrew.robb@golfnsw.org 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      

https://www.usga.org/content/usga/home-page/rules-hub/rules-modernization.html 

 


